
Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is designing roadway improvements along nearly 6 miles of SE 
17th Street/Maricamp Road (State Road (S.R.) 464) from east of U.S. 301/U.S. 27 to S.R. 35. The goal of the 
project is to rehabilitate the roadway and enhance safety for drivers, bicyclists and pedestrians. 
 

The project will extend the life of the existing roadway by repaving this segment of S.R. 464. Restriping to provide 
bicycle lanes along portions of the corridor will help to enhance safety for bicyclists. The project will also construct 
segments of sidewalk to fill in gaps and reconstruct sidewalk curb ramps at intersections in accordance with current 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) standards. Other pedestrian safety measures include realigning crosswalks, 
upgrading the pedestrian signals, and enhancing intersection lighting. Additionally, plans call for modifying some 
driveways and adjusting drainage as needed to help operations along the corridor. 
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Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing: completion late 2021 $    2.6 Million  

Right of Way: Within existing                      - 

Construction: To begin fall 2022 $  15.1 Million  

* subject to change 
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